
 

 
 
From: Jill Varley <jill@oxleyconservation.co.uk> 
Sent: 13 December 2023 11:16 
To: EHDC - Planning Development Shared <planningdev@easthants.gov.uk> 
Cc: Richard Oxley <richard@oxleyconservation.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: Site notice for application 56613/003 - The Old Farm, 76 Wellhouse Road, Beech 

  
Good morning, 
  
This email is to confirm that the site notice for application 56613/003 has been displayed this 
morning (13/12/2023) at the entrance to The Old Farm, 76 Wellhouse Road, Beech, Alton GU34 4AG. 
  
Kind regards, 
Jill 
  
Jill Varley 
Practice Manager 
Oxley Conservation Ltd 
8a Friday Street 
Henley on Thames 
RG9 1AH 
  
    01491 414191 
 
Registered in England No. 5503867 


